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DULAIS VALLEY PRIMARY CARE CENTRE

DULAIS ROAD, SEVEN SISTERS,

NEATH SA10 9EY

T. 01639 700203/701660

10 October 2017
Re:
FLU CLINIC – SEVEN SISTERS COMMUNITY CENTRE

MONDAY, 9 OCTOBER 2017
Due to unforeseen circumstances the Flu Clinic planned for the morning of 9 October 2017 was cancelled at short notice. 
We wish to apologise for any inconvenience that this may have caused, and to thank all patients who were in attendance for their tolerance and understanding.
Our Nurses, together with Cerys from the National Exercise Scheme, were required to react to an emergency unrelated to the Flu Campaign.  
We would like to acknowledge the outstanding emergency treatment provided by all involved and to Seven Sisters Community Council for providing defibrillators in the village.
We would further reassure everyone that this emergency was not related in any way to our current Flu Vaccination Programme.  
We would also wish to convey out thoughts to the patient and his family at this time.

Mr Lyn Jenkins

Practice Manager
